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F STREET REOPENS TO VEHICULAR TRAFFIC ON 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6  
 

 
 
SALIDA, COLORADO— As summer winds down, the City of Salida will be pulling the 
barricades and planters from F Street Plaza on Wednesday, September 6. The City will start 
work that morning to make it accessible again to vehicular traffic.  
 
Businesses, thank you for your participation again this year in making the plaza a welcoming 
space for our citizens and visitors.  Please be sure to have any property out of the streets and 
sidewalks prior to Wednesday, September 6h.  
 
As the barricades and planters are being removed, the City would like to remind the public to 
pay extra attention to traffic in and around the F Street corridor and stay on the sidewalks.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

### 
 
 
The City of Salida, CO, is the statutory seat of Chaffee County with a population of approximately 5,700 residents. 
Salida is a family-friendly community ideally situated in central Colorado - known by many as the “Heart of the 
Rockies,” both for its geographic location and the abundance of arts, cultural and recreational amenities found 
here. The city is dedicated to maintaining a safe, fiscally responsible and forward-thinking government where 
residents, businesses and visitors can thrive. Explore more about Salida at www.cityofsalida.com.   
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